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Your Ref: - 
Our Ref:  Z17/253079 
File: IW-913.05.003 
Date: 5 September 2017 

Dear Kate 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE NO. 6 – PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT - MONDAY 7 AUGUST 2017 FOR THE 
INQUIRY INTO ‘ENERGY FROM WASTE’ 

Further to your email of 11 August 2017 relating to my attendance before the Portfolio Committee 
No. 6 – Planning and Environment on Monday 7 August 2017 for the inquiry into ‘energy from waste’ 
technology, please find attached my corrected proof of the transcript from the hearing.   

Also, below is my answer to a question on notice taken during the hearing. 

Question: What is the cost of the proposal you are working on? 

Answer: The Expression of Interest process proposed by Wollongong City Council is planned to 
consult the market place to better understand the options available to Council to reduce waste to 
landfill.  The nature of this process means that Council does not yet know the outcome and therefore 
cannot reliably estimate the cost. 

Please contact me should you require further information. 

This letter is authorised by 

 

Mark Roebuck 
City Works and Services Manager 
Wollongong City Council 
Telephone  
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